
CORONA REGIONAL  
MEDICAL CENTER  
Partners In Health and 
Healing

July 31, 2019

Carl Scheuerman  Compliance 
Officer  Seismic Compliance Unit 
Facility Development Division

RE: Statement of Attestation for AB2190

Dear Mr. Scheuerman:

Please accept this email as our Statement of Attestation that the Board of Directors of this hospital is aware that the 
hospital building is required to meet the January 1, 2030, deadline requiring substantial compliance with Hospital 
Facilities Seismic Safety Act.

Please contact Mike Engel or me should you require additional information.

Sincerely;

Alistair Machoka Chief 
Operating Officer 
(951) 736-6396

Cc:  Mark D’ Arcy — Vice President, Design & Construction, Universal Health Services, 
Inc. Mike Fencel — Group Vice President - Acute, Universal Health Services, Inc. Mark 
Uffer — Chief Executive Officer, Corona Regional Medical Center  Mike Engel — 
Assistant Director (SoCal), Design & Construction, Universal Health Services, Inc.


